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Iain More

From: Gordon <gordon@glenayr.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 17 November 2021 11:49 AM
To: Iain More
Subject: Att. Iain More Re-zoning property at Waverley.

[You don't often get email from gordon@glenayr.com.au. Learn why this is important at 
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.] 
 
G’day Iain, 
 
I have just been told this week that I should have received a letter regarding the re-zoning of my property. I haven’t 
received any notification in regard to this. 
 
After making some Enquiries I have been directed to you for some assistance in this matter. 
 
My property is located at 40855 Tasman Highway, Waverley 7250. The property ID is 6912502. 
 
The property is currently zoned Rural Resources. I believe I may have the opportunity to have it zoned Rural Living or 
Low Densely Residential. The reasons for this request are mentioned below. 
 
The property is surrounded by subdivisions on all boundaries. 
The property is within the Launceston city boundary. 
The fire levy is charged accordingly. 
I have been told that zoned Rural Living will have no impact on my farming activities but may have benefits for me 
later. 
 
I hope you can help me in this matter. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or a need for more 
information. 
 
Best regards 
Gordon. 
 
Gordon Ryan 
40855 Tasman Highway, 
Waverley 7250 
 
M 0409973763 
E gordon@glenayr.com.au 
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